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Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

M2000118 Inspection Response 

Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us> Mon, Nov 15, 2021 at 5:25 AM
To: "Weimer, Sara (APC Construction)" <shaggstrom@apc.us.com>
Cc: "Allen, Clint (CRH Americas Materials)" <clint.allen@na.crh.com>

Good Morning,

The Division received proof of work completed at the site to address two of the three problems cited at the Pino Pit
(M2000-118) in the 10/12/21 inspection report. Please use this email as proof the Division has abated the problems of
improperly impounding water, and trash disposal at the site. The operator is still working towards abating the problem for
noxious weeds.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Patrick   
[Quoted text hidden]
--  
Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8114 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
Patrick.Lennberg@state.co.us | https://drms.colorado.gov 
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